
 

 

July 11, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

As the facilities manager for the past twenty six years at the Cache County School District I have had 
the opportunity to work with DWA Construction on dozens of projects for the School District. These 
projects have involved the construction of new schools and additions to existing schools as well as 
renovations to existing facilities.  

A partial list of the projects they have completed for the School District includes the South Cache 
Middle School, White Pine Middle School, Birch Creek Elementary, Heritage Elementary, Lewiston 
Elementary, North Park Gymnasium Addition, Sky View High School Band Room and Media Center 
Addition, The Cache Education and Technology Center, Ridgeline High School and Green Canyon High 
School.  

DWA Construction has provide consultation services during the design phase of most of the above 
mentioned projects including cost analysis and budget control, schedule development and product 
recommendations. During the bidding and construction phase their expertise in value engineering, work 
flow management and quality control have been invaluable.  

I have no hesitation in recommending them for any project you may have in mind. I hold them in high 
regard and rank them in the top tier of all the contractors I’ve worked with. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

             

Bruce Parker 
Facilities Manager 
Cache County School District 

 


